From: Megan E. Sandy
To: Molly O. Rhoad

Subject: FW: Rennie Farm Drop-in Session

Date: Monday, September 16, 2019 11:22:48 AM

From: "Megan E. Sandy" < Megan. E. Sandy@dartmouth.edu>

Date: Saturday, September 14, 2019 at 11:37 AM

To: "Megan E. Sandy" < Megan. E. Sandy@dartmouth.edu>

Subject: Rennie Farm Drop-in Session

Dear neighbors,

We will hold a Rennie Farm drop-in session at the Rennie Farm site (meeting at the treatment system) on Monday, September 23, from 4:30 to 5:30 pm. Please join us if you have questions about the overall project progress and/or the real estate value assurance program (VAP). We will also be providing an update on the progress regarding the off-site groundwater pumping system project.

Sincerely,

Megan Sandy, Ph.D, CIH
Interim Director
Dartmouth| Environmental Health & Safety
Campus Services | Environmental Health & Safety
37 Dewey Field Road, HB 6216
Hanover, New Hampshire 03755
(p) 603.646.0235
http://www.dartmouth.edu/~ehs/